
From: Tracy Finch <tracyfinch763@gmail.com>  
Sent: 12 May 2021 09:58 
To: Licensing Section <licensingsection@tendringdc.gov.uk> 
Subject: Oakmead social club 

 

Our name is Mr and Mrs Deller, 15 Alpha Road  

Re application ref no 21/00184/PREMG  

I’d like to object to the extending of this license due to noise pollution at this hour.  We have 

enjoyed this venue in the past years but only past 12 o’clock on new year. 

This is a highly populated quiet residential area with elderly residents although we do not 

object to the club being here we do object to a 2am extended license. 

 

Thank you for taking my views into account when renewing the liquor license. 

Mr and Mrs Deller  
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